

College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM

To: Mike Martindale, Superintendent

From: Molley Perry, Chief Administrative Officer

Date: May 14, 2020

Subject: Reopening CSISD Facilities for School Business

Agenda Item: I-2

BACKGROUND

Beginning on Monday, March 16, 2020, College Station ISD began a period of emergency closure due to the spread of COVID-19, or Coronavirus. At this time, the closure is planned through the remainder of the 2019-2020 school year.

In accordance with Governor Abbott's Executive Orders, recommendations from the Texas Department of State Health Services and guidance from the Texas Education Agency, the district has developed an initial plan to reopen facilities for school business while promoting safety of employees and visitors. A report regarding the district's plan to promote safety while reopening facilities for school business will be provided to the Board of Trustees.